
Parents’ Evening 

I hope that those of you who wanted an appointment were able to book one using SchoolCloud.  Alt-

hough it is always preferable to have face to face meetings, this seems to be quite popular with those 

parents who have offered feedback, particularly as more than one parent can now join the same meet-

ing from a different location.  We did have a few technical difficulties, but the teachers have been work-

ing hard to make sure they have caught up with anyone who wanted an appointment.  Thank you for 

bearing with us; as always, technology is great when it works! 

If you were unable to attend parents’ evening meetings, please contact the office and we will gladly ar-

range a time for you to speak to your child’s teacher. 

Uniform 

From Monday 12th April, we will expect all children to return to school in summer uniform.  Children can 

wear blue gingham dresses/playsuits; grey skirt, trousers or shorts with a pale blue polo shirt and either 

a royal blue V-neck jumper, cardigan or sweatshirt.  Shoes should be suitable for school and, if the chil-

dren would like to wear sandals, these should not have open toes as they are a trip hazard.  Hair needs 

to be tidy and extreme hairstyles are not allowed.  Long hair needs to be tied up.  One small, plain pair 

of stud earrings and a watch are the only jewelry permitted.  No make-up or coloured nail polish should 

be worn. 

We have been very lenient with uniform over the past twelve months, but we will now be tightening up 

expectations as things start to return to normal. 

Lunches 

From Monday 12th April, we will be returning to hot lunches.  I am sorry it has taken such a long time to 

sort things out so that we can offer a hot meal service and really pleased that we can now deliver a hot 

meal at lunchtimes.  We will still be observing as much social distancing as possible at lunchtimes, and 

our priority remains the safety of everyone in school.   

Please make sure you order your lunches using Squid.  The catering team have requested that you 

order by noon on the Thursday before the week the children are going to have the meals. Personally, I 

would order a half term in advance to save having to remember to do it daily or weekly.  The menus will 

be sent out to you shortly. 

Egg-stravaganza 

I will be busy decorating my egg this weekend.  There are lots of delicious Easter Eggs in the old staff 

room at the moment, waiting to be distributed to the lucky winners of the egg decorating competition 

next week, and we are having a special Teams assembly in school to announce the winners on 

Wednesday.  There is a large Smarties egg looking for a new home, and, quite frankly, I am hopeful 

that my crafting skills will be enough to make sure it comes home with me. Here’s hoping! 

Office Opening Hours 

The office is open between 8.00 am and 4.00 pm every day.   

Cleobury Mortimer Primary School 

 

Head teacher:  Mrs C J Mayfield      Chair of Governors:  Mr S Auger                                                                       Friday 26.03.2021 

Contact us:  01299 270313 admin@cmpschool.co.uk 



Stars of the week! 

This week’s ‘Stars of  the Week’ are: 

 

Deer    Jake P   Nanci 

  

Mole    Jake    Abbie  

 

Kestrel   Ffion   Leo 

    

Hare    Reuel   Ava  

  

Rabbit   Isabelle   Oscar L 

 

Hedgehog   Darcie G   Reggie 

 

Badger   Evie-Mae   Harry  

 

Fox    Alfie    Cooper 

 

Ducklings   Riley   

 

 

Congratulations to you all! 


